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October 1, 2008 
 
 
To All Lions and Club President’s 
 
 
The Mass Lions Eye Research canister committee is once again offering prizes for 
donations to “Become A Partner for Pennies for Sight” 
 
For every $100.00 + your name or club name will be entered in for a drawing of special 
prizes and your club will receive a banner patch and rocker for your banner. 
For every $200.00 donated by a club or individual to the campaign your names will be 
entered for a “One Week Stay in the Berkshires” October 2nd through October 9th 2009.  
The drawing will be held at the Installation and Awards Banquet in August, 2009. 
 
This program is a great way for every Lion to take part in.  This is also a great way for the 
smaller clubs to participate that do not have large amounts of money to donate to Eye 
Research.  Won’t you all join us and cash in the pennies you have laying around the house 
to help find a cure for blindness. 

 
“BLINDNESS KNOWS NO AGE” 

 
Please contact your District Representative for canisters and to speak to your clubs about 
the Massachusetts Lions Eye Research Fund, Inc. They are listed below. 
 
Y:   Robert “Bob” Richards   N:  Louise J. Wojtkiewicz, PDG 
 
A:  Dr. Alan Bachrach, Jr.   K:  Thomas W. “Tom” Merritt, PCST 
 
       S:  George Hart, PDG 
 
In order for your Club to get credit for the donation all checks for Canisters should 
be made out to Massachusetts Lions Eye Research Fund, Inc. and in the memo section 
of the check write “Canisters Pennies for Sight” and mail to MLERF Inc., PDG 
William T. Murphy, Treasurer P. O. Box 6050, New Bedford, MA 02742. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Yours in Lionism, 
 
 
Pennies for Sight Directors 
 
 
 
 


